
From: Kitzes, Audrey
Sent: 4/16/2013 2:58:43 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: San Bruno Indpendent Panel fund payment

Great- thank you Shilpa, I will pass this information along to our Fiscal office. 
-Audrey

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 16, 2013, at 2:54 PM, "Ramaiya, Shilpa R" <SRRd@,pge.com> wrote:

Audrey,

Thanks for giving us a couple days for research. We now understand this 
refund. You can send the check to me:

PG&E do Shilpa Ramaiya

77 Beale Street, MC B9A

San Francisco, CA 94105

The check should be made out to Pacific Gas and Electric Company.

Let me know if you have questions.

Thanks.
Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E, Regulatory Affairs

SB GT&S 0040584



415-973-3186

srrd@pge.com

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 11:05 AM 
To: 'Kitzes, Audrey'
Cc: Nair, Girija; Lee, Betty J.; Smith, Bruce T; Ramaiya, Shiipa R 
Subject: RE: San Bruno Indpendent Panel fund payment

Hi Audrey, I left you a voicemail message this morning. Can you please give
me a call so I’m sure we understand what this money is and where it goes. 
Thanks,

Trina

415-973-6490

From: Kitzes, Audrey fmailto:audrev.kitzes@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 8:54 AM
To: Horner, Trina
Cc: Nair, Girija; Lee, Betty J.
Subject: San Bruno Indpendent Panel fund payment

Hi Trina,

Our Fiscal Office is preparing to remit the remaining money in the San Bruno 
Independent Review Panel Fund (Fund #0492) - can you please provide 
directions re: whom to send payment to?

Many thanks,

-Audrey

SB GT&S 0040585

mailto:srrd@pge.com
mailto:audrev.kitzes@cpuc.ca.qovl


Audrey Kitzes

Acting Manager, Budget and Fiscal Services

Administrative Services

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2046

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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